
Dear Valued Patients and Families, 

We hope this message finds you well. Due to recent adjustments in our operational procedures, 

we would like to inform you of the revised visiting hours for our patients. 

New Visiting Hours: 

Weekdays: 10:00 AM - 6:00 PM 

Weekends: 12:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

We understand the importance of having your loved ones by your side during this time and 

appreciate your understanding and cooperation regarding these changes. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our patient services team 

at (123) 456-7890. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

The Hospital Administration 


